
ST. MATTHEW’S FAITH FORMATION COMMITTEE PRESENTS 

SMALL FAITH-SHARING GROUPS 

on 

Open to the Holy Spirit 

 by 

Donald Cardinal Wuerl 

 

We need to invoke the Holy Spirit constantly. . . . It is like being 

plunged into the deep and not knowing what we will find. 

—Pope Francis, The Joy of the Gospel 

 

 

 

Has the Holy Spirit made a difference in your life? 

 

Looked to him for comfort? 

 

Called on him in prayer today, last year, ever? 

 

If you have yet to tap into this wellspring of 

life, or if you have but want to go deeper, 

please join us for our small faith-sharing groups 

to understand how we can call on the Holy 

Spirit in our lives. 

 

 

We will read and reflect on Open to the Holy Spirit over six weeks starting 

June 21, 2015. These peer-led, small group discussions will allow you to connect 

 more deeply with your faith, reinvigorate your own spirit, and enliven 

your experiences in daily life. 

Please contact Tricia Schmitt at Tricia.Schmittdc@gmail.com 

 for more information. 

RSVP by June 6
th
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